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August 6th 

Don & Janet Brandt 

Scotty & Lorrie Brandt 

Mike & Gini Breidenbach 

Jason & Jessica Brisbin 

Rich & Sue Brisbin 

Al Brodin 

August 13th 

Jim & Denise Brown 

Ruth Burger 

Marilyn Busse 

Bill Campbell 

Barb Carlson 

Keith & Evie Christiansen 

August 20th 

Jim & Sue Claus 

Delores Conrad 

John & Erin Cox 

Barbara Cummings 

Barbara Churchill 

Pete Cummings 

August 27th 

Debi Davidson 

Jim Denno 

Barbara Dreher 

Mychael & Lynn Dudek 

Myrna Dudek 

Larry & Bev Ecklund 

Intercessory Prayer-Please keep the following families  

and Individuals lifted in prayer throughout the month of August 2017  

Minnesota Food Share:  
With the help of the entire Holy Cross Congregation, a check for $2,092 was delivered to CHUM Food 
Shelf on March 30th.  The funds will be matched.  You contributed on Souper Bowl Sunday, in weekly 
food shelf donations, and during the March Minnesota Food Drive.  

 Holy Cross sees the importance of serving our community and you are to be congratulated.  Along with monetary donations, 
we delivered 97 pounds of food to CHUM.  The need is great and you are there.  Thank-you. 

  Relay for Life   
 Holy Cross Crusaders-Relay for Life Team 
 

 They would like to thank everyone for their support. The team braved the rain storm last Friday and 

 represented Holy Cross well. The team raised $8,505 and is the top fundraising team again! There is 

 still time to  donate. Contact Erin or Shawn. 

Shiny Paper 

If we are out of white bags, please use a regular paper grocery bag to put your shiny paper in and place in the bin.  Do not put 
loose paper in the bin as it has to be bagged before transport.  Please use the green and yellow bin outside the lower level door. 
Thank-you to all who donate to shiny paper!  YOU ARE MAKING A DIFFERENCE!  

PowerPoint Helperȭs Needed 

We are looking for additional people to help run the PowerPoint at both services. If you are interested, please 
contact the office at 722-0132 or Maureen Gunderson at 722-1803.  Training will be provided.  Thank–you! 

8th Annual Swedish Meatball Dinner and Silent Auction on Tuesday, October 17, 2017  

Start thinking ahead about this fun and exciting time here at Holy Cross. The fall brings us the Swedish Meatball     

Dinner and Silent Auction on the 3rd Tuesday of October. Please consider items you might like to donate for the 

Silent Auction, and of course, how you can volunteer to help out with making the food, setting up or serving.  Please 

keep watching the HCH and the website for further information. We look  forward to having a great time and an     

awesome turn-out! 

Time and Talent  

Please fill-out and return your time and talent sheet to the office as soon as possible. 
Thank-you to those who have already returned theirs. 

On the third Sunday of every month we will continue to commit our coffee hour donations to our Holy Cross 

Quilters.  Quilters your time and talents are very much appreciated, thank-you. 

Toiletry Supplies Needed 

Please remember to donate your complimentary hotel soaps, shampooȭs and lotionȭs or extra items you 
have at home. As you know Holy Cross takes those donations for the  Food Shelf grocery cart.  Thanks' for 
giving when you can. 

Pictured are: Morgan, Brooke, Shawn, Maggie and Leah. 



 

 

 

 

 

Holy Cross Lutheran Church has some very helpful and talented men. These        

gentleman came on Monday morning,  July 24th, before 9am and started to tear  

out the old retaining walls, getting ready to replace them.  

And now, the parking lot entrance to the church has new brick retaining walls, 

thanks to several of the church men getting the job done!  A special thank-you goes 

out to: 

 Steve Kaspszak, Bill Kivi, Tim Kolquist, Rick Myers and Ken Stromquist for their hard 

work and general knowhow on building walls!  

 

Iȭm sure youȭll all agree they did a beautiful job on constructing the               

new walls and they look amazing!!! 

 

Also, the scrubs and small tree along the drive way were pruned by Shar               

Prudhomme the week before. Thanks for taking the time Shar to clean up the over 

growth! You might notice one tree missingȣȢthey needed to pull it out on Monday. 

Now all the work Shar did will give the plants a chance to grow more healthy.  

One of the many things I have learned working here at the church is that your    

congregation pulls together, works together and accomplishes so much! Taking 

care of this beautiful facility is a full-time job and with everyone's help, it gets done. 

Thank-you, again, for the beautiful walls and trimmed scrubs.  

Job well done! 
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